Dear Parents and guardians

NEW SCHOOL PAYMENTS SYSTEM

As part of our commitment to to improving efficiency and security in school while
making life easier for parents we are infroducing a new school payments system.
This will enables parents to pay for school events online and on your smartphones.
We have selected Schoolspace.ie an Irish provider who currently work with almost
25% of all post primary schools in Ireland.

What does this mean for you?

e An easier way to pay

e Ability to pay at a time that is more convenient to you

e Ainstant receipt for every payment

e Security through a transparent system

e Your own dashboard so you see every transaction for each of your children

What do you have to do?
e Nothing, we have selected a system, which is super easy for parents
- you don‘t even have to register

We will send you a TEXT MESSAGE and EMAIL with a link and invoice number
Click the LINK next and verify your child’s details

Click PAY NOW. You will receive a receipt as soon as you pay.

We hope you enjoy using this new and efficient online payments system.
Thank you

Your school principal



